
Entry to Low Lake (Rarda-Ndolphin) in Rinyirru (Lakefield) 
National Park (Cape York Peninsula Aboriginal Land) (see map) 
is restricted to protect significant cultural resources. 

A person, other than an acknowledged member of the Awu-Laya 
or Lama Lama Aboriginal people, must not enter or remain in this 
area without a permit or written approval from the Queensland 
Parks and Wildlife Service (QPWS).

The restriction enables the Awu-Laya and Lama Lama  
Aboriginal people to cooperatively protect and manage the area. 
This is a joint initiative between the Awu-Laya and Lama Lama 
people and QPWS.

Contravention of a requirement of this notice is an offence 
under the Nature Conservation Act 1992. 

Maximum penalty: 80 penalty units. On-the-spot fines apply.

S
i0

67
0

Restricted access area

Unauthorised entry prohibited




